Subject: Re: April 5 SOBO

From: Ellen Riotto <ellen@southpark.la>

Date: 03/23/2017 04:00 PM

**To:** Robert Buente <bbuente@1010dev.org>

CC: "'robin@biekerco.com'" <robin@biekerco.com>, Josh Kreger

<josh@southpark.la>

Hi Bob,

I didn't know you were going in for surgery! Hope it goes well. I'm going to leave this one up to Josh.

Do you have a preference, Josh?

Ε

From: Robert Buente <a href="mailto:sbuente@1010dev.org">bote: Thursday, March 23, 2017 at 3:40 PM To: Ellen Riotto <a href="mailto:sellen@southpark.la">ellen@southpark.la</a>

Cc: "'robin@biekerco.com'" <robin@biekerco.com>

Subject: April 5 SOBO

Ellen:

My March 22 knee surgery was rescheduled to April 5...! Do you want to reschedule the SOBO meeting? I don't know if that is necessary since I'm very confident either you, or Robin along with Josh couldn't run that meeting.

Sorry about the scheduling but that was the next available day and I'm getting tired of limping!

Bob

Robert Buente

President/CE0

1010 Development Corporation

1 of 2 10/19/2018 09:07 AM

Re: April 5 SOBO

1001 South Hope Street

First Floor

Los Angeles, CA 90015

bbuente@1010dev.org <mailto:bbuente@1010dev.org>

213-749-0214 x202 (o)

213-749-3098 (f)

2 of 2 10/19/2018 09:07 AM